






         

   
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2023 

 

 

 

Dan Munsey, Fire Chief 

County Fire  

157 West Fifth Street, 2nd Floor 

San Bernardino, CA 92415-0451 

 

RE:  Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Vehicles Medication Inventory Follow-Up Audit 

 

We have completed a follow-up audit of the County Fire (Department) EMS Vehicles Medication 

Inventory for the period of October 1, 2020, through the date of fieldwork. The objective of the 

audit was to determine if the recommendations from the County Fire EMS Vehicles Medication 

Inventory Audit dated August 13, 2020, have been implemented. We conducted our audit in 

accordance with the International Standards for the Professional Practice of Internal Auditing 

established by the Institute of Internal Auditors.  

 

We have provided a status of the audit findings identified in the original audit report issued on 

August 13, 2020. Of the four recommendations from the original audit report, two have been 

implemented and two have been partially implemented.  

 

We sent a draft report to the Department on April 13, 2023.  The Department’s responses to the 

current status of our recommendations are included in this report. 

 

We would like to express our appreciation to the personnel at the Department who assisted and 

cooperated with us during this engagement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


























